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Any student or other school personnel who is found to have lice or nits in his/her hair shall be 
provided with a copy of the current Center for Disease Control guidelines for treatment.  In the 
case of a student, a parent shall be notified.  The individual may return to school when he/she 
(or, in the case of a student, a parent) notifies the school that the guidelines were received and 
treatment according to the guidelines has begun. 
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